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Minutes of the March 13, 2013 Meeting  

The March meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was held March 13, 
2013 at Don Chilito’s; 7017 Johnson Drive; Mission, Kansas. There were 3 in attendance. Dave 
Buell, former chapter vice chairman, was in charge

Buell opened the business meeting at 12:34PM and he asked Ben Weiss to read the minutes of 
the October meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by Robin Cross and the second 
by Ben Weiss.  The motion passed.

There were no committee reports.

EAS was briefly discussed and noted that the regular test day for the FEMA CAP test is 
Mondays.  If the CAP test is missed FEMA will send an email to indicate that.  Robin 
discussed his logging procedures for EAS test.

There was no old business. 

By way of new business, Robin wondered if the chapter should have the pickle as its 
mascot.  The matter was tabled.

The motion to adjourn the meeting was by Ben and the second by Robin. 

There was no formal program.
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